
 
 

2 April 2019 

Recycling Collection 

 

9 April 2019 

Tender MM05.18/19 Closes @ 

12.00pm 

 

16 April 2019 

Ordinary Meeting of Council @ 
3:00pm at the Beacon Country 
Club, Shemeld St, Beacon 
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25 March 2019 

TAMPU TO GET A TELSTRA 
MOBILE COMMUNICATIONS 
TOWER 
Outcomes of the Mobile Black Spot 
Round 4 funding have been 
announced and Tampu has been 
included on the list of locations to get 
a Telstra Base Station.  This will 
greatly improve mobile 
communications in a remote area of 
the Shire and we will keep you 
updated regarding it’s installation as 
more information comes to hand.  

 
 
 
 

SHOPPING TRIP TO BEACON CO-OP 
 

Expressions of interest are now sought 
from the Bencubbin community to use a 
community bus service to the Beacon Co-
operative on Thursday 4 April 2019.    
 
The purpose of this service is to provide 
access to a local shopping precinct while 
the Bencubbin shopping facility is not 
operational.  The bus would depart 
Bencubbin around 9am and will return not 
too long after 12pm.   
 

 
This is a free service provided by the Shire of Mt Marshall and if you 
would like further details or to register your spot on the bus, please call 
Meg at the Shire on 9685 1202.  



 

 
MEETING NOTICE 
Notice is hereby given that the next Ordinary Meeting of Council will 
be held at the Beacon Country Club, Shemeld St, Beacon at 3:00pm 
on Tuesday 16 April 2019. 
 
 

 

AERIAL SURVEYING OF THE WESTERN POWER NETWORK  

During the next month or two you may observe low flying aircraft in the area.  The aircraft are 

carrying out aerial surveying of the Western Power network.  A small plane fitted with laser scanners 

and aerial cameras will survey and capture data of their entire network but should not cause any 

disruption to customers in the area.   Further information can be found on the Western Power 

website— https://westernpower.com.au/community/work-in-your-area/aerial-surveying 


